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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 2:21 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * * The Beryl and Elmwood Rooms are Updated! * *

  

 Beryl and Elmwood Rooms Update! 

    

The long overdue update of both mineral rooms has been completed and 

several dozen new Beryl and Elmwood specimens have been added to both! 

Please browse through and see if there's something that catches your eye. 

I welcome your comments, questions, and all reasonable offers! 

Beryl Specialty Room 

Elmwood Specialty Room  

   

 

Thanks again for making The Mineral Gallery your choice for fine minerals! 

   

   Kevin 
  

 

 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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